
Friday 22nd October 2021 

Parent Update 

Dear parent(s), 

As we approach our half-term break I would like to share some information with you and inform you of some events 
coming up later in the school year. Please see the information below.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Keith Black 
 

 
Book Fair 
 
Thank you to all the pupils and parents who supported our recent Book Fair. Due to your support, we have been able 
to raise a total of £290 to spend on books and resources for our pupils.  
 
Parent / Teacher Interviews 
 
This year our parent/teacher interviews will take place on Monday 8th, Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th November 
2021. These meetings will take place in school, however will be held under strict safety guidelines. 
 
These guidelines and your interview time will be sent home with your child(ren) on Monday 1st November 2021.  
 
In order to facilitate our interviews, school will finish for all pupils at 1.30pm on the interview days. Afternoon club will 
however be available for those parents/children who require it.   
 
Whole School Trip to Pantomime 
 
I hope by now that you have received a letter from your child regarding our trip to the panto on Friday 10th December. 
Just a gentle reminder that permission slips and payment should be returned to school by Friday 12th November 2021. 
 
P7 Residential Trip 
 
This year our P7 residential trip is to the Share Adventure Centre in Lisnaskea and will take place from Monday 9th - 
Wednesday 11th May 2022. Further information will be shared with P7 parents at the beginning of November.  
 
Other Key Dates  
 
P3 - P5 Trip to Ulster Museum – Friday 5th November 2021 
 
Staff Development Day - Tuesday 16th November 2021 (School closed to all pupils) 
 
Breakfast with Santa Claus - Saturday 11th December 2021  *** provisional date 
 
Christmas Concert - Thursday 16th December 2021 (am and pm)  *** provisional date 


